
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:   Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:   2025 Pool Staff  

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, May 6, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

Please approve the following for the 2025 Cannon Falls pool season staff. Below is 
the current list of applicants who have accepted positions for this summer: 

Assistant Managers 
• Gavin Peterson 
• Josie Sjoquist 
• Abby Sjoblom 

 
Lifeguards 

• Max Reed 
• Julia Reed 

• Aubry Conway 
• Will Montgomery 
• Trey Schoenfelder 
• Charlie Rustad 
• Breck Rustad 
• Griffin Peterson 
• Alexa Shattuck 

 
 

While we have secured a strong team for the upcoming season, we did have two 
lifeguard applicants decline their offers. To ensure optimal safety, staffing 
flexibility, and adequate shift coverage, I recommend that we advertise 
immediately to recruit at least two additional certified lifeguards. 

If additional hires are not possible, we will still be able to operate with our current 
staffing levels; however, adding to our team would provide increased resilience 
and support throughout the busy summer months. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with the hiring of 
the staff for the 2025 pool season. 


